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Primary School PE and School Sport Funding 2015 - 2017

Oakham C of E Primary School

The Parks School

London 2012 gave Britain a once in a lifetime opportunity to inspire a generation to enjoy sport and the Government wants to embed that
into the school day from an early age. The new PE & sport funding aims to improve the quality of provision in every primary school in
England. This includes:

a) A lump sum of £8,000 for each school, with a £5 per-pupil top-up.

b) Ring-fenced funding - only to be spent on PE and sport it will go directly to schools who will decide what is best for their children’s needs.

c) Tougher assessment of PE and sport provision via Ofsted to ensure the funding is bringing the maximum benefit for all pupils, with schools held to
account for.

d) Funding has been committed until 2020, but not necessarily in the same format.
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Funding Allocation
The amount of Pupil Premium funding for 2015 — 2017 for Oakham CofE is £78,990. The Parks School received £0. This funding is then budgeted for the

following approximate costing:

e Staff CPD - £10000

e Sport participation - £1500
e Additional Provision - £4000
e Transport - £1500

e Resources - £1700

Provision Outcome Update Update Update Update

(Term 1 2015) (Term 4 2016) (Term 6 2016) (Term 4 2017)
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Additional

provision

Increase children’s

activity levels

during school.

Promote healthy
lifestyles and the
importance of

physical activity.

Pupils receive 2 PE sessions
a week as well as complete
2 6 week blocks (KS1) or a
6 week block (KS2) of

swimming.

The DSP/ASD unit within

the school receive two 4

week blocks of horse riding.

PE lessons are being taught
twice a week using the Val
Sabin planning scheme.
Teachers are happy with
how easy they are to follow
and how they follow a
sequence of skills to build

up on.

Each FS/KS1 class has
completed at least one
block of swimming and KS2
are halfway through.

53% of the Year 5/6 cohort

Chris Thomas and Bright
PE have visited school and
made recommendations of
how funding could be spent
and improve physical
education in school. A
report detailing these
suggestions will follow
shortly.

A new sports coach (from
Just Do Sports) has been
invited to plan and deliver
lessons and lunch activities

for children and classes

Learning walks and
observations were carried
out during Term 3 by the
PE co-ordinator and the
School Sports Network
Manager from Rutland
County Council. The
purpose of these was to
analyse the effectiveness of
teaching and learning
within our school. They
were both pleased with

their findings.

The Sports Council and
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have achieved the 25m
swimming mark and 36%
of the Year 3/4 cohort have
achieved this.

The ASD/DSP cohort have
all received one block each
of horse riding and are
about to repeat that rota.
Some chn have already
competed in riding

competitions.

A ‘Chop and Taste’ club ran
during Term 3, where
families were invited to
come along and try
different forms of exercise
as well as learn how to
cook healthy and nutritional
food. A total of 3 families
participated.

across the school. He will

begin in September.

Young Sports Ambassadors
meet once a week to discuss
areas of development in PE.
They are currently
organising lunch time
activities aimed to engage

all types of children.

The PE Co-ordinator has
become part of a steering
group within the county to
provide ideas and advise for
the direction of sport in

Rutland schools.
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